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STANDARD POWER
OF AMERIC}\. INC.

4 John Tyler Street, Unit D Merrimack NH 03054 1-877-877-1670

Office of the NH Public Utility Commission
Debra Howland
Executive Director
21 S. Fruit St. Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Request for Waiver of 60 days renewal
of aggregator license prior to expiration date

Director Howland,

Standard Power is requesting a waiver of the rule requiring a renewal of our electricity aggregator
license to be made 60 days prior to the original expiration date. Standard Power has complied with all
regulations of the commission over the past 2 years. Our original letter of approval asked that we make
renewal application by April 28, 2012. Unfortunately there was a change to that rule and it apparently
was not received or noticed be the proper party at Standard Power.

Please feel free to contact this office with any questions. The renewal application will be completed by
Monday April 9, 2012.

Your consideration of this request is appreciated.
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